

Mill Lane Batley West Yorkshire WF17 6EG

Phone: 01924 477544 E-mail: office@mill-lane.org.uk Website: www.mill-lane.org.uk

Head Teacher: Miss C Barlow

23rd March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

After the Easter break, Mrs Prendergast will be running a Lego club in school for children in years Reception, 1 and 2. It is free of charge and will take place on Tuesdays from 3.30-4.30pm. The club will start on Tuesday 18th April 2023 and will run every week until Tuesday 23rd May 2023.

Please call the office to secure a place for your child. Places are limited to 20 – priority will be given to those that haven't participated in the club before. Any children who do not get a place will be added to a waiting list and will be given places if the club runs again later in the year.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Barlow Head Teacher

Learning through hard work, friendship and fun.







